
Luxembourg, 29.03.2024

Ref. MYE-2024-02-28 


Dear Andreas,


On behalf of the members of ALPL, I am writing to extend our heartfelt support and solidarity 
to you and all the Austrian Airline pilots during this challenging time as you embark on strike 
action following the breakdown of negotiations at Austrian Airlines. 

As fellow airline workers, we understand the importance of standing united in the face of 
adversity to uphold our rights and fight for fair treatment in the workplace.


It is disheartening to hear that your negotiations with the airline management have reached 
an impasse, necessitating the need for industrial action. 

However, we commend your courage and determination in taking a stand to address the 
issues that matter most to your ACA members, including fair wages, improved working 
conditions, and respect for your contributions to the health and success of Austrian Airlines. 


In times of struggle, it is crucial for us as association members to come together in solidarity 
and support each other's efforts to advocate for our rights collectively. 

Your fight is not just your own but is a shared struggle that resonates with airline workers 
everywhere who understand the challenges and obstacles faced in our industry.


Please know that you are not alone in this battle. We stand shoulder to shoulder with ACA, 
offering words of encouragement, strength, and steadfast support as you navigate through 
this period of strike action.

We believe in the power of unity and collective action to bring about positive change for all 
airline workers. Stay strong, stay united, and know that your brothers and sisters at ALPL 
stand ready to support you in any way we can during this crucial time.


In solidarity and with warm regards,


Captain Darrell Myers

Executive President 


Austrian Cockpit Association

Attn: Andreas Strobl, President

Office Park 3, 


1300 Flughafen Wien



